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Baikoen Bonsai Kenkyukai  

Our next meeting is  

October 24, 2013,  
6:00 p.m. 

 Mauro Stemberger - Workshop 

Bring your own tree(s) 
See below for details 

LA Arboretum  
301 Baldwin Ave, Arcadia CA 

Please bring something for the raffle.

NEWSLETTER



Kathy Benson was our demonstrator for the September meeting.  Kathy did a wonderful talk and demo       
on Rosemary Bonsais.  She then donated the bonsai that she was working on for our raffle.  The lucky  
winner was big Joe.  Congratulations, Joe!!!



Mary Morrissey brought in more of Sarah Gyer’s plants.  Sarah donated the  plants to the club to be 
raffled off.  Thank you very much, Sarah!  We love it! 

Mauro Stemberger will hold a workshop on our October 24th meeting at the Arboretum.  

The workshop is from 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. 
The cost is $35.  Please send a check to Lindsay Shiba at 227 Lytle Creek Rd.  Lytle Creek, CA  92358.  
There aren’t too many spaces left so send in your check as soon as possible.  Bring  your own tree(s).  
Silent observers are welcome. 

Please note!!!  Change of location and time for October 24th meeting! 
Our October meeting with Mauro Stemberger will be held at Ayers Hall.  
 Please park at side parking lot of the Arboretum and use side gate to get in.  Gates will open at 5:30 p.m. 
The class starts at 6:00 p.m. 

Baikoen Kenkyukai  Bonsai Club will be celebrating  our 50th Anniversary in January.  We are looking 
for creative ideas to celebrate this special event.  Please submit your ideas to Ken Teh at 
hanyuls@yahoo.com 

Bonsai-A-Thon 2014 
Marge Blasingame announced that our Baikoen Club has been selected to exhibit their Bonsais at the  
Bonsai-a-Thon next year.  We need 8 large trees.  The Bonsai-a-Thon is scheduled for February 22 and 23, 
2014.  Set up for the exhibit is February 21.   

Please let LIndsay Know if you are interested in entering a large Bonsai for the exhibit as soon as possible. 
(909) 473-0099 or ljshiba@juno.com 

Cookie/snack sign-up list for  October 24,2013 
Joe Gutierrez, Tom Lau, Octavia and Walter Chin, Lindsay Shiba. 
Thank you for signing up. 

Michael Jonas scheduled a workshop with Mauro Stemberger on Monday the 28th at Kimura Bonsai 
Nursery in Northridge from 10:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m. Half and full day sessions are available. $40 for a half 
day session and $70 for a full day session.  Lunch is included.  Please contact Michael at (818) 773-0813 or 
mjonas48@hotmail.com 
There is also a workshop scheduled at Ted Matson’s house in Pasadena on Saturday, October 26 from 
10:00a.m. - 5:oo p.m. with half and full day sessions available.  Please contact Michael Jonas for that too. 
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Sommers Nursery Trip. 
Please note!!!   
The October 5th deadline for the bus trip has passed but please contact Lindsay if you are still interested 
in the bus trip.  You can also meet the group at Sommers Nursery. 

Here’s Lindsay’s message again. 
Those of you members who would like to go , can go on a bus (if enough will go). Or 
drive up separately and meet me on Sunday the 20th. It is about a 4 1/2 
hour drive to Sommer Nursery. We need at least 20 people to $40 each or 
30 people at $30 each. A $50 deposit for the purchase of plants need to 
accompany the member when they arrive on the bus. Reservations need to be 
sent to me before October 5th with a $40 check. If there are enough 
people for the trip, adjustments will be made after October 5th deadline. 
In the event there are not enough people for the trip, the checks will be 
returned. There are still many Maples, Conifers accent plants and more. 
Lindsay 
227 Lytle Creek Rd 
Lytle Creek, Ca 92358 
(909)985-2219h 

Please let LIndsay know as soon as possible. 

GSBF CONVENTION XXXVI BONSAI ARTIST STUDIO: “OUTSIDE THE BOX”. 

The Convention will be held October 31 - November 3, 2013  
at the Burbank Airport Marriott Hotel and Convention Center. 
You can register on line at www.gsbf-bonsai.org 

■
■ The Making of a Daiza                 

■ GSBF Harry Hirao Annual Scholarship 

■ Sei Boku Bonsai Kai Celebrates 30 Years 

■ Sacramento Bonsai Club 67th Annual Show 

■ 2013 Best Website & Newsletter Contest Rules 
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2013 Program/Demonstrator List	  

           January 24           Mary Morrissey - Into to Bonsai 
	 February 28	 Elaine Graczyk -  Demo.  Banyan tree 
	 March 28	 	 Mauro Stemberger - Demo 
	 April 27	 	 Bus trip to San Diego instead of meeting.      	 	 	  
	 May 23	 	 Lindsay Shiba - Workshop. Air layering 
	 June 27	 	  Carol Upston - Boxwood Demo. 
	 July 25	 	 Elaine Graczyk - ficus linarifolia 
	 August	 	  No meeting 
	 September 26    	  Kathy Benson - Rosemary Demo.	                           
	 October 24            Mauro Stemberger - Workshop. 
            November	              TBA 
            December               TBA 



                                                                     

Baikoen Bonsai Kenkyukai

Hedy Marien 
Newsletter Editor 
2009 Birkdale Ave. 
Upland, CA  91784


